STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Extension SR-01 Midwestern M 1993 059

1 message

David King <david@kirklandconstruction.us> Thu, Oct 19, 2017 at 3:28 PM
To: "Amy Eschberger (amy.eschberger@state.co.us)" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: "wally.erickson@state.co.us" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

Re: SR-01 Surety Reduction Request and Technical Revision, Midwestern Farms Pit, M-1993-059

Dear Ms. Eschberger,

Please extend the review period for Midwestern Farms, (M-1993-059), surety reduction (SR-01) by 60 days. The
technical revision of the reclamation plan of the eastern bank for the Midwestern Farms pond is being forwarded under
separate cover with payment. For your information, the technical revision will amend the reclamation plan to regrade the
shore per the existing reclamation plan slopes and place a six foot wide blanket of rip rap for the 2,000 ft. length of the
shoreline. We estimate the regrading, rip rap material and installation will cost $30,000 to complete along the shoreline.
We have completed significant work at the site and request your expedited review and approval of the surety reduction.

If you have any questions, comments or require additional information, please call.

Sincerely,

David

David A. King

Kirkland Construction

P.O. Box 580

Rye, Colorado 81069
david@kirklandconstruction.us
(719) 489-3385 (0)

(970) 903-4811 (c)
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